
 
GIFTED MATH TESTING INFORMATION 
 
 
To register for the math test, I have made a Google Form for parents to fill out, and put the link on the 
homepage of my website.  Here is the link as 
well:  https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1Hf0xAbTHhHwWvZ8wFJHrK-
jmApGahV_3jjokXl4qWbI/edit?usp=sharing 
I could have Cathy put it on our school website as well.  I need to know who is planning on coming so I can 
make sure there are enough tests. They can't just show up. 
 
Students can only take the test one time.  This is very important for parents to know.  They can take it 
either on March 22 or March 23, whichever date is most convenient for them.   
There will be another date in August for students who move in over the summer or who miss the March test. 
Students who want to take 7th and 8th grade ALL math need to take the test.  Students who want to skip into 
8th or 9th grade ALL math need to take a different test, but it is offered the same day.  Same registration.   
 
To register for the District test, parents can go to www.alpineschools.org/gifted-services to find the link.  The 
fee is $20.  The testing dates are every Saturday in January, at a variety of schools around the district.  Parents 
can choose which date and school fits their needs.  
	


